From: gealr@iglou.com

To: Clark, Molly
Subject: Case No. 22-cup-0408 1000 Parkway Drive
Date: Wednesday, December 21, 2022 2:03:05 PM

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Molly,

I do not see the application for a CUP short term rental in Accela.

I clicked on related records and the cuppa file was not listed.

The deed in Accela indicates the property is owned by GV Capital
Investments LLC, but letters to neighbors identify VAS Properties LLC as
the entity submitting a CUP. What entity is applying for the CUP. This
just does not make sense. If the correct entity was not provided to
neighbors, how will neighbors know to contact the correct entity.

Thank you.

Ann Ramser District 21 resident


mailto:gealr@iglou.com
mailto:Molly.Clark@louisvilleky.gov

